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MEDIA RELEASE
Tuesday, 23 July, 2019
New-look sports facility for Morphettville

The ageing Morphettville Park Sports Club will undergo a $3.7 million revamp, transforming it into a modern facility for sports people and the community.

The upgrade includes demolishing the old clubrooms and constructing a new building, more than doubling its size from 445 sq m to 900 sq m. 
The new building will include four change rooms, a kitchen, bar, and community function area for up to 200 people.

Mayor Kris Hanna and Minister for Sport, Recreation and Racing Corey Wingard will launch construction at a ground-breaking ceremony at 2.30pm on Sunday, 4 August. The Mayor will then toss the coin to signal the start of the Division 1 game.
 

Mayor Kris Hanna said improvements would meet the needs of the community. 

“The upgrades will help the club meet growing demand from sports people and the local community,” Mayor Hanna said.

“The new clubrooms will meet AFL standards and include two female-friendly change rooms to cater for increased interest in women’s sport. 
“I invite the community to join me to celebrate the start of construction with a free barbecue. I thank the State Government for its financial contribution to this much-needed project.”  

The facility is used by more than 800 sports people and residents.

There are currently no female change rooms for the club’s more than 160 female Australian rules footballers or vising players.

Quinn St has been permanently closed from Raglan Avenue to Denham Avenue to make way for the club rooms.
Other improvements include widening the oval to create a safer environment for players and spectators and expanding the car park.

President Morphettville Park Sports club Troy Rosser said: “This is a very exciting time for the club. This redevelopment is a reward for our members and volunteers who work so hard.”
“We can’t wait to see our new home take shape.”
Building work is being undertaken by South Australian company Sarah Constructions.

Work is expected to be completed in March 2020 in time for the football season. 

The upgrade is funded by $3.223 million from Council, $500,000 from the Office for Recreation, Sport and Racing and $50,000 from the SANFL.
Contact: Craig Clarke Unit Manager Communications, 0434 600 637
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